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October 14,2019

Re: Water Permit Application No. 61-7731 (Elmore County)

Dear Nick:

As I believe you know, Matt McGee has taken an in-house position and is no longer engaged in the
private practice of law. By way ofupdate, moving forward, I will be acting as co-counsel with Scott
Campbell (copied here) on Elmore County's water right matters, including in the above-referenced
matter. Therefore, to the extent the Department engages in any written or e-mail correspondences
with Scott in this matter, please copy me as well.

Thank you for your attention to this matter

Sincerely,

VARIN WARDWELL,LLC

cc Scott Campbell (via email)

Dylan B. Lawrence


